
We request that you treat our June 11th comments and these attached
comments as one submittal and respond to them as one submittal.


We request a reply email confirming your receipt of these supplemental
comments from the EWC. Please do not hesitate to contact Conner Everts or
myself should you have questions.

Sincerely,


Tim Stroshane


Consultant to the Environmental Water Caucus


510.524.6313



